
Meeting of SEAC Literacy Sub-Committee 
May 13, 2021 

4:00 pm  
 

Meeting conducted via Zoom and hosted by Susan Nielson 
 
 

In attendance:  
Lauren Golubski 
Laura Fontaine 
Cindy Hart 

 
4:07 pm-Meeting called to order 
 
The subcommittee reviewed and made edits to the K-2 literacy draft memo written by Sub-
committee Chair Lauren Golubski. 
 
The next step was determined to be to follow up with Terry Werner. 
 
The memo will then be forwarded to the K-2 Literacy Team through Ms. Werner. 
 
5:00 pm Meeting adjourned. 


